
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8, 1996 

 

Mr. Robert Groden 

212 Emily Lane 

Boothwyn, Pennsylvania  19061 

 

Dear Mr. Groden: 

 

Thank you for your attendance at the deposition last week.  At your request, I am enclosing a copy 

of your March, 1975, testimony to the Commission on Central Intelligence Agency Activities Within 

the United States (the “Rockefeller Commission”).  We will be in touch with you soon regarding the 

continuation. 

 

Good luck on your move to Dallas. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 

 

Enclosure 


